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PARKS RECREATION AND SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 

Director’s Report July 2024 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, July 16th, 2024, at 

7:00 PM, in the Ledyard Senior Center. Please contact the office immediately if you will 

not be able to attend.  

 

2. Senior Prom: 

We have set the date as September 13th and have confirmed with the DJ.  

 

3. Lantern Hill Valley Park: 

Meet with the new Planning & Zonning Director and wetlands official on site. Working 

to have The wetlands deliniated, flagged, and a site plan completed by a survey company. 

With this we can start the wetland permit process.  

 

4. Senior Center ARPA: 

The ARPA proposals are under review and we have been informed they will be awarding 

the full requests.  

 

5. DEEP Recrational Trail Grant: 

We have requested a one year extension for the DEEP Recreational Trail Grant. This 

gives us time to finalize things with property owners and wait for the decision on the 

OSWA Grant.  

 

6. Schedules Plus: 

We have started using Schedules Plus for our van scheduling. It has simplified things 

significantly for the office and will give us insight into our rides.  

 

7. Events Magazine: 

The next edition of the Events Magazine will be delivered in August. 

 

8. Van Drivers: 

We are interviewing for Van drivers to bring on a 3rd driver.  

 

9. Highlands Lake: 



Two loads of sand were droped and spread at the beach correcting the large area that had 

washed out due to rain. The volleyball net has also been hung.  

 

 


